
The CORE is proud to be hosting the  
Hobbs High School Senior Bash on  

Monday, May 20.

Due to this special event, the CORE will be 
CLOSING at 8:00 pm on Monday.  The 
SPLASH pool will not be opening that  

evening.   
 

We will open back up for regular hours of  
operation on Tuesday, May 21.  


